
Dear Parents, 
 

During this time, I will be available to help in any way 
that I possibly can!  I will always be available during 
normal school hours 8-2, but you can email me at 
libutler@laceyschools.org​, any time  and I will write you 
back!   

 
In addition to the packets of work that have been 

put on line, by grade level,  make sure to explore some of 
the websites suggested on this class page.  
 
      I will miss everyone during this time apart! Keep 
reading, writing, and practicing those addition and 
subtraction facts.   
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Butler 
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